FC20. ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2012/13

Council considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer on the Annual Accounts
2012/13.

In terms of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973 and the Local Authority
Accounts (Scotland) Regulations 1985, members were required to receive formal
submission of the unaudited annual accounts. The unaudited accounts for 2012/13
would be presented to the Controller of Audit by the statutory deadline of 30 June and
made available on the Council’s website from 2 July for public inspection until 22 July. It
was anticipated that the audit process would be completed by 30 September.

Decision

Council approved the submission of the unaudited annual accounts 2012/13 to
the Controller of Audit by the statutory deadline of 30 June.



